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CAR PARKING TASK AND FINISH GROUP

Councillor Hendry, Chairman of the Car Parking Task and Finish Group presented the final report of the Car Parking Task and Finish Group.

He highlighted the recommendations made by the Group, in particular:

Recommendation 1 – Residential Parking Schemes should break even and consideration needs to be given on how this can be achieved;

Recommendation 3 – That the Executive instructs an officer to look at how car park assets can be maximised

Recommendation 5 – That contract parking is available at a pro-rata cost for parking on set days of the week

Recommendation 6 – That the Executive give consideration to linear parking charges

Recommendation 7 – That consideration is given to introducing Pay by Phone Parking.

A Member added that the Group had given some consideration to Park and Ride but had decided not to pursue this area within the review.

Officers informed the Panel that there was ongoing work looking at on street parking enforcement in Cumbria.  It was agreed that if it was felt appropriate the Task and Finish Group could be reconvened to examine any new developments.

RESOLVED:  1) That the report of the Car Parking Task and Finish Group be approved with an added paragraph with regard to the Group’s consideration of the Park and Ride scheme.

2) That the Executive be asked to consider the report and respond to the recommendations accordingly.







